



## **DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE**

JUN 0 9 2016

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 280 , s. 2016

## **CELEBRATION OF PHILIPPINE ENVIRONMENT MONTH**

To: Assistant Division Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads
Heads, Private Elementary and secondary Schools

- 1. This Office is joining the celebration of DENR-7 the month of June 2016 as the Philippine Environment Month with the theme "Go Wild, for Life".
- 2. The putting up of an advocacy tarpaulin to schools for the whole month of June 2016 is a gesture of promoting awareness on the significance of Environment Month Celebration as well as the importance of good environment practices to eventually achieve a change of behavior towards protecting and conserving the environment and natural resources by organizing Environment & Natural Resources (ENR) related events.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD, Ed.D., CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent



## **Department of Environment and Natural Resources Region VII**



May 23, 2016

Dr. Rhea Mar A. Angtud
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Cebu Province
National Government Center
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

## Dear Dr. Angtud:

Warmest environmental greetings from the DENR-7!

We are pleased to inform you that DENR-7 is once again spearheading and enjoining with the other government agencies in the celebration of Philippine Environment Month in June 2016 with the theme "Go Wild, for Life".

In the pursuit of sustaining information, education, and communication of this important event, we are respectfully requesting your office for the putting up of an advocacy tarpaulin for the whole month of June 2016 as a gesture of promoting awareness on the significance of Environment Month Celebration as well as the importance of good environmental practices to eventually achieve a change of behavior towards protecting and conserving the environment and natural resources by organizing ENR related events within your respective area of jurisdiction.

We are looking forward for a more meaningful and fruitful engagement with your office towards a safer and healthier environment for all.

Very truly yours,

ISABELO R. MONTEJO, D.M., CESO IV

Regional Director